
Fall	Term,	2020-2021	
5	November,	2020	

As	you	know,	the	school	has	been	working	hard	to	
provide	hot	lunches	for	the	children	whilst	maintaining	
their	bubbles.	Because	the	children	cannot	eat	in	the	
lunch	hall,	there	has	been	a	problem	transporDng	the	
hot	food	to	the	other	lunch	locaDons.	To	solve	this	
issue,	the	school	researched	several	opDons	and	chose	
bento	boxes	as	the	best	opDon.	
	
	
	
	

Contact	Us:	BonnevilleFAB@gmail.com		
More	info	at:		hKps://www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/school/fab/			

Be#er	Yet	-		Join	the	£1+	Club!		
Show	your	ongoing	support	for	your	school	by	regularly	donaDng	
the	cost	of	a	cup	of	coffee.		
	
Use	your	online	banking	to	set	up	a	standing	order!	
		

	To:	Friends	Associa>on	of	Bonneville	
	Sort	Code:	20-21-78 											
	Account:	90343862	
	Reference:	(Your	Name)	

	
If	every	family	donates	just	£1	per	month,	we	could	raise	£5,000	this	year!					
	

We	are	very	supporDve	of	every	child	having	a	healthy,	tasty,	hot	
lunch,	so	we	are	happy	to	help	by	buying	the	new	items.	
However-	this	is	an	unanDcipated	cost	of	£2,600	that	we	did	not	
budget	for.	Unless	FAB	is	able	to	recoup	those	costs,	we	will	not	
make	our	fundraising	targets	for	playground	improvements.		

Can	you	help?	If	you	can,	please	donate	£10	to	FAB	by	bank	
transfer	to	support	our	children’s	hot	lunches.		

Hot	Lunch	Problem	Solved!	



Neighborhood	Scavenger	Hunt	
Houses	around	the	Bonneville	neighborhood	will	have	
special	fesDve	decoraDons	for	your	kids	to	find!	Find	all	the	
decoraDons	to	discover	a	special	holiday	message!	This	is	a	
fun,	contact-free	acDvity	for	the	whole	family	to	complete	
over	the	Christmas	break.		
If	you	live	near	the	school	and	would	like	your	house	to	be	
on	the	map,	please	email	us.		
Maps	will	be	available	for	purchase	the	last	week	of	school.			

Contact	Us:	BonnevilleFAB@gmail.com		
More	info	at:		hKps://www.bonneville-primary.lambeth.sch.uk/school/fab/			

Christmas	Cards	
The	children	have	already	completed	their	artwork	to	
make	Christmas	Cards.	These	personalised	cards	will	be	
a	fesDve	holiday	greeDng	for	your	friends	and	family!	A	
template	will	be	sent	home	next	week,	with	orders	and	
payments	due	soon	aYer.	

Christmas	Bauble	
The	children	will	decorate	
a	Christmas	ornament	at	
school,	which	will	be	
available	to	purchase	for	
£1.		

Christmas	Trees	
We	have	partnered	with	
Christmas	Tree	Express	
for	live	tree	deliveries.	
Use	the	code	“Bonn”	for	
£5	off	your	order	and	an	
addiDonal	£5	will	be	
donated	to	FAB.		
(See	flyer	for	more	info)	

Host	a	D&G	Board	
We	need	volunteers	to	have	a	sign	displayed	in	their	front	
yard	for	1	month.	Local	estate	agent	Douglas	&	Gordon	has	
offered	to	donate	£20	to	FAB	for	every	sign	posted,	but	we	
need	a	minimum	of	50	addresses.	
Please	email	us	if	you	can	accept	a	board	at	your	property.		

Key	Dates	
9	Nov:	Cards	sent	home	
23	Nov:	Ornaments	sent	home	
By	29	Nov:	Order	your	tree	
14-16	Dec:	Scavenger	Hunt	

	
	

We	might	be	back	in	lockdown,	but	we	can	sDll	have	a	Happy	and	Safe	Christmas!	FAB	has	
lots	of	events	and	sales	items	to	keep	the	season	fesDve!	More	informaDon	on	each	item	
below	will	be	emailed	to	you	soon.		
	
	
	




